
Peek at the Week 
Year 3 — 26th January 2024 

Our Learning 

English 

We have now come to the end of ‘The Happy Prince’. 
What a sad ending it was! In our English lessons, we 
have explored the feelings and inner thoughts of the 

main characters in the story and we have used onomat-
opoeia to describe the sounds of winter. Next week we 

are looking forward to planning our own version of the 
story. 

 

Maths 

This week, our Mathematicians  have used partitioning 

to divide a 2-digit number by a 1-digit number. They 

have practised using their knowledge of times-tables 

facts to partition the number into multiples of the num-

ber they are dividing by. They have also begun to divide 

with remainders, using practical equipment to support 

them. 

 

Science 

This week we have begun a unit about Forces 
and the children have investigated where they can see 
forces in action in the classroom. They enjoyed  finding 
things in class  that they could move by pushing, pull-
ing or twisting. They have also identified objects that 
use more than one force to make them move, such as 

riding a bike or opening a door. 

Important Dates / Reminders 

 3Moore swimming.— 3Moore will contin-
ue swimming every Thursday morning 
from 1st February to 7th March, except 
half term. Please see letter sent for the 
correct equipment to wear/bring. Please 
ensure that your child has a swimming 
hat—this includes girls and boys. 

 Please read with your child every day 
and record the reading done in your 
child's reading record. Thank you for 
your support with this. 

 Homework is expected to be completed 
by all children. If your child is having dif-
ficulty understanding the homework, 
please encourage him/her to speak to 
their class teacher. Homework is due in 
every Thursday morning and new home-
work is given out on Friday. 

 Wednesday 31st January  2:00pm –
Parent Forum– Years 3 and 4 

     Star of the week 

            3Rashford:       Thalia     3Moore:          Freddie            3Wicks:     Lukash 

Word of the Week:        adverbial 

Contact us: year3@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

THANK YOU     

To all the parents that came to the Learning 
Together morning last week. We enjoyed hav-

ing you in our classrooms.  


